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SPONSORED NURSERY RHYME CHALLENGE 

Our Nursey and Reception children had a wonderful time dressing up and taking part in the Nursery 

Rhyme Sing Challenge.  The children recited Nursey Rhymes that they had learnt off by heart.  In 

total we raised £910 and counting.  Thank you to all those who contributed.   

CONTACT DETAILS  

If you have changed telephone number, address or email, please ensure school is informed so that our 

records are up to date. This is extremely important in case of an emergency. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

 

PARENTS EVENING  

Parents Evening will be held on Monday 14th October and Tuesday 15th October from 3.30pm -  

6pm.  Appointment slips have now been sent out, please return your appointment slip to your class 

teacher as soon as possible. There will be no extra- curricular clubs on these days. 

 

FOOTBALL COMPETITION 

Congratulations to the Year 5/6 football team, who won 2 matches and drew 2 games. 
 
YEAR 4 QUARRY BANK MILL  
Year 4 had an amazing day at Quarry Bank Mill this week, in support of their Geography topic rivers. 

The visit incorporated a river study, the children carried out field work and participated in a map 

challenge. 

 

REMINDER - SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS  

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 7th October and Tuesday 8th October.  The 

photographer will be available from 7.45am – 8.30am in the KS2 hall on both days if you wish to 

bring your children for a sibling or group photo. 

 

REMINDER – YEAR 6 PARENTS  

We would like to remind our Year 6 parents that the closing date for secondary school 2025 admissions 

is Thursday 31st October 2024. Parents who have not yet applied should receive a reminder through 

the post to their home address, if you have any queries about your child’s application please contact 

the Manchester School Admissions Team on 0161 245 7166.  


